
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dorothv Menasco 
Monday, July 23, 2007 4:21 PM 
Stephanie Clapp 
RE: Docket No. 070381 -SU Harder Hall - Howard, Inc. 

Stephanie, 

I will use this request to make the change to the docket title as indicated below. Thank you for letting me know. 

Dorothy 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Stephanie Clapp 
Sent: Monday, July 23,2007 4: 18 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: Docket No. 070381-SU Harder Hall - Howard, Inc. 

Dorothy, 

The application in this docket is for the transfer of the wastewater facilities from the utility to the City of 
Sebring. The actual application was unclear as to whether the transfer was for part or all of the facilities. Mr. J. 
Michael Swaine verified that the entire utility facilities, excluding the wastewater treatment plant, were 
transferred to the City. Since the system has been interconnected with the City and the wastewater treatment 
plant is being dismantled, the title of the docket should be modified to read "cancellation of '  instead of 
"amendment of '  the Certificate. 

Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 

Thank you. 

Stephanie 
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